
PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

January 22, 2020 at the Village Office at 6:00 PM 

 

Planning Board members present: Gary Hart, Perry Barber, Robert Breyette, Bonnie Pelerin and 

James Petrashune, Trustee Tina LeDuc 

 

Discussion was held on who would be the Chairperson and Vice Chairperson. On a motion 

made by Robert Breyette and seconded by Tr. James Petrashune the Chairperson is Bonnie 

Pelerin and the Vice Chairperson is James Petrashune, all were in favor, motion carried.  

 

The purpose of the meeting was to review the zoning law changes that Glen Cutter had 

submitted to the planning board last year and nothing had been formalized. The Village Board 

had extended the moratorium until March 2020. The board members agreed that they will have 

to have the village board extend this as the law will not be completed by the end of March. There 

was questions if there is a use not on the chart is it permitted? The board will review the changes 

and set up another meeting to discuss. The board set the meeting for February 11, 2020 at 4:00 

PM. The clerk is going to see if Mr. Cutter will be available to come that night to answer any 

questions. 

 

Robert Breyette made the motion, seconded by Gary Hart to adjourn the meeting at 6:35 PM all 

were in favor, motion carried.  

 

        Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

 

        Donna D. Taylor  

        Clerk-Treasurer  

 


